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IN THE NEWS

JCPH’s David Glatter (on left)  
received a special partnership in 
philanthropy award.

JCPH MPH Students had the opportunity to meet with 
the esteemed Dr. Vivian W. Pinn at the recent Jefferson 
Women’s Networking event. Photo left to right: April W. 
Smith, Tara Ketterer, Dr. Pinn, Denine Crittendon, Kerona 
Sharpe and Alia Salam.

Dr. Russell McIntire, with MPH Students Connie Choi, and 
Phatsimo Masire presented a poster at the Pennsylvania 
Public Health Association Annual conference.

JCPH and Jefferson Pediatric Dental Medicine at Philadelphia 
Science Festival Explorer Sunday for Aspiring Health 
Professionals.

Distinguished SOPHE Fellows reunion - Dr. Simmons 
and Dr. Fran Butterfoss.

Dr. Simmons with Katherine Puskarz, MPH at SOPHE’s 67th 
Annual Meeting.


